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I am very excited about the opportunity to serve as a member of the Board of Directors for the 
AAGL.  
 
I have been attending AAGL meetings for more than 20 years and for the past 9 years actively 
involved as a Program Director for the FMIGS program at our institution. The AAGL's impact on 
our specialty is incommensurable. From the support it provides to general members, didactics, 
tutorials, SurgeryU, bootcamps, etc... to its most valuable creation - the Fellowship in Minimally 
Invasive Gynecologic Surgery.  
 
Just as impressive as the list of attributes is the list of brilliant surgeons and professors from all 
over the world. If I am selected by the general membership to be one of our Board members, I 
will strive to advance the AAGL's agenda of surgical excellence, education, and collaboration. I 
believe that the AAGL Board members are the ambassadors and stewardesses of this strong 
tradition of values emphasizing the importance of sharing knowledge and collaboration to 
enable the younger generations to excel as did their predecessors. 
 
I am committed to adding value to the current platform and supporting the team in future 
endeavors and challenges that may arise. Tomorrow's AAGL is made stronger by what we do 
today and as a member of the Board of Directors I intend to get to work on day one advocating 
for continued progress and building on the existing robust platform created for excellence in 
patient care, education, diversity, research, and innovation. 
 


